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11th September 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 18th September we are holding our first family breakfast of the year. We will be 
serving breakfast for all children and parents from 7.45am to 8.45am in the school hall. All children 
must be accompanied by an adult unless they are registered to attend Breakfast Club. Tickets cost 
50p each.   
 
Please return the slip below, with the appropriate payment in cash by Friday 14th September. This 
event is free for children eligible for free school meals but please let the office know you are 
coming. 
  
We are also inviting all parents to stay for the first hour of the school day from 9am-10am and join 
your children in the classroom. Come along to meet your child’s new class teacher and to 
experience the fantastic learning in our school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mr R Mold 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Family Breakfast 
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